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November 2018

Dear Parents & Carers,

Punctuality

Thank you for the great start to the new half term. The teachers feel the parent /carer conversations have been 
very supportive and they thank you for your time.

Please could I ask for further support for punctuality in the mornings. The gate opens at 08.40 and registration 
is at 08.55. All children need to arrive in time to go to the school playground to meet their teachers.

We have noticed an increasing number of children coming in through the front door. This is not the best start 
for the children as I am sure you will agree.

Best wishes,

Ms Julie Church
Executive Headteacher
Salhouse Primary School
Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402
office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk   www.salhouseschool.co.uk
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